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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
ROTYERDAM
23rd Pebruary, 1950.
(Rec'd. 6.3.50)

/

Deer Mr. Sladden, A// v

I thank you for your letter about the classificatlion
of Motor Tankers,Tankhaven I, II and III,

Mr, de Boer, of the board of Messrs., van Uden, Owners,
is awalting the return of Superintendent Mr. van den Berg
to discuss thils matter with him.

Within a few days I hope I shall be able to glve more
definite informatlion.

Yours sincerely,

(Sgd) PHVAN DER WEEL.,
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